
WALLACIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
1573-1585 Mulgoa Road 
WALLACIA  NSW  2745 

 
Tel: (02) 4773 8433 

Fax: (02) 4773 9050 
Email: Wallacia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
Principal:  Mr Mark Davies 

 

Thursday, 7 April, 2016  
 

YEAR 6 SHIRTS 

 
Dear Parents & Caregivers, 
 
Year 6 students have decided on the colour, design and style of the special Year 6 school shirt for 2016.  
 
Students have been given the opportunity to work out the correct size for their shirt during class time.  

 
Please specify the number of shirts you would like to purchase for your child on the line below.  We are 
hoping to have the shirts available in early Term 2. 
 
The cost is $35 per shirt. Shirts will only be ordered after payment has been received.   
 
Please return the slip below with your payment/order to the office by Friday, 29 April 2016.  
 
Thank you 
 
Mr Boyd       Mark Davies 
Year 6 Teacher      Principal 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
YEAR 6 SHIRTS 

Payment/Order must be received by Friday 29 April, 2016. 
 

Student Name: _________________________ 

 

Number of shirts: _________________________ 

 

I have made an online payment on DATE: _______ RECEIPT NUMBER________ 

 

I enclose a total of __________ ($35.00 per shirt) 

 

Signature of Parent / Caregiver …………………................…………………….  Date ………………… 
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